VILLAGE OF NEW YORK MILLS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING


Please take notice that a public hearing will be held by the Village Board of the Village of New York Mills on May 31, 2023 at 6:30 PM in the Village Board Room, Municipal Building, 1 Maple Street, New York Mills regarding application for a Junk Storage Permit for operator Vincent Surace Pursuant to New York Mills Code Chapter 121. 

Any resident of the Village of New York Mills is entitled to be heard upon said Junk Storage Permit at such public hearing.  
Copies of the application for the Junk Storage Permit are available for viewing in the Village Clerk’s office, Monday through Friday, from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.


Amy Topor
Village Clerk 

May 12, 2023

